CORRESPONDENCE
9/18/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07901-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 4:42 PM

To: ‘John BAngel'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: State of Florida Public Service Commission- Docket Number 20200092-E1

Good afternoon, John BAngel

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: John BAngel <jbadd108 @gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 2:46 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Jay Davis <ridgemanornews@gmail.com>

Subject: State of Florida Public Service Commission- Docket Number 20200092-E1

Mr. Adam Teitzman

Commission Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Good afternoon Mr. Teitzman,

| am communicating my concerns regarding the referenced docket number up for approval.

The proposal on the table is for providing for a small portion of the power grid in Florida to be moved from overhead to
underground locations.

| believe that the current procedure that is in place for the approval of said grid improvements is seriously lacking in
planning, oversight and transparency.

The vast amount of money required to provide these improvements is not acceptable to the public.

We are talking about 40 billion dollars between now and 2059- with the utilities pocketing 12 billion in profits.

The fact that the customers will be required to pay back these costs is both unfair and blatantly predatory.

In addition, this process is being conducted in an expedited fashion clearly for the benefit of the for-profit entities and
stinks of political favoritism.

The entire process of upgrading the whole State of Florida should be put forth to the public for consideration.
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| believe this expedited process is a ripoff of the citizens who are involved in the State of Florida, who will suffer
financially in the long run.

My name is John Woolcock and | live at 5311 Azalea Circle in Ridge Manor, Florida.
My power is supplied by The Withlacoochie River Electrical Cooperative,Inc.

| am requesting that any approval(s) for said improvements be delayed until such time that the players in this game
provide better information, in accordance with PSC’s own rules currently in-place (Rules 25-6-030).

This smacks of political backroom cronyism.

Sincere regards from a little person in the big system, John Woolcock





